FAA Safety Team presents:

The Aging Pilot

This safety seminar on the Aging Pilot is a must
for all of us ‘getting up there’ as the bottom line is
we all want to be safe. This will feature what we
need to look for in ourself, or our flying partner.

Directions: From the north, follow 27 all the way to the
intersection of 66/98. Turn left onto 98. About 3 miles down,
you'll see a sign pointing left to the airport. Stay on that road,
be aware for sudden speed limit changes. Go almost to the
very end. You'll see the airport FBO on the left.

There is a $0.25 discount on fuel for those that fly in. To
obtain,discount, please follow,the signs to the seminar area
and,sign in, you'll receive a discount fuel ticket.

A message from the National FAASTeam Manager
Invite a fellow pilot to the next WINGS Safety Seminar in your area.
Sign up for the FAA's safety services at www.FAASafety.gov!
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